
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

AURORA EAST SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 131 
COUNTY OF KANE 
STATE OF ILLINOIS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Education of Aurora East School 

District No. 131 in the County of Kane, State of Illinois, that the 2025-26 tentative budget for 
said School District for the fiscal year commencing July 1, 2025 and ending June 30, 2026 will 
be on file for public inspection from August 5, 2025 to September 15, 2025 at the 
Administrative Center located at 310 Seminary Ave., Aurora, IL 60505 between the hours of 
7:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.;  and that a public hearing of said budget be held at 7:00 p.m. on 
September 15, 2025 at the regular meeting of the Board of Education at Aurora East School 
District No. 131, Administrative Center, 310 Seminary Ave., Aurora, IL 60505 in the County 
of Kane, State of Illinois. 

 
 

Dated this 4th day of August 2025. 
 
 
       Judd Lofchie 
       Secretary, Board of Education 
       Aurora East School District Number 131 
       Kane County, Illinois 


